
2 April 2020 

The Galveston Railroad Museum 
2602 Santa Fe Place 
Galveston, TX 77550 
 
To whomever it may concern, 

We are writing to express our continued interested in the ’Anacapa’ private railcar presently held by the 
Galveston Railroad Museum. 

We would like to tender an offer of $27,500.00 contingent upon an inspection of the railcar by Raymond 
Clauss of Star Trak, Inc., with a $5,000.00 deposit upon a satisfactory contract, and request a five-month 
due diligence period for the inspection due to the present COVID-19 global pandemic. We are eager to 
work with the museum and move forward with this. 

 

INTEMPOREL HOLDINGS, INC. 

 

 

By: ___________________________________ 

Timothy J. Benton, President 


